Upper 2 get back into the swing of things

Thisweek Upper 2 have been getting back into the swing of normality. We shared lots of stories
of our wonderful Christmas breaks, from riding on ponies, to holidays abroad, birthday parties
and much more. We welcomed our International School pupil, Angel, in with open arms and
everyone has tried to make her feel as comfortable as possible.

The pupils have loved being back with their friends and we’ve been using form times to get to
know each other even better with discussion cards. Including would you rather see the future
or change the past? Would you rather be too hot or too cold? Do you prefer fruit or vegetables?
If you could only have one fruit and one vegetable forever, what would they be?
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